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KĀINGA TIAKI CENTRE— Introducing our new home 

We’re on the move, and we have a new name.  
 
As of 24 August 2020, St Lukes Community Mental Health Centre will be 
relocated. Our new address will be:  1a Wynard Road, Mt Eden.  
 
Along with a new location we’ve also been gifted a new name,  
the Kāinga Tiaki Centre, which means ‘Home of Kindness’.  
 
The Kāinga Tiaki Centre is designed to provide a welcoming environment for 
service users and whānau alike.  
 
Free patient and whanau parking is available on site. Please note Mt Eden train 
station is closed and replaced by an interim bus service. 

Local Bus stops number: 8203 (New north Rd) or 8403 (Wynard Rd). 
Please be assured the move will not cause any disruption to our services. 
For more information, queries or concerns, please contact: 0800 845 094 
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